From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:50:17 PM

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 10:18 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Eva Allaire

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My husband, Peter Mallany, and I have received the letter indicating the elimination of the seasonal rates. We are
very much in agreement with this elimination. It has been years and years of unfair hydro charges in the delivery. It
is ridiculous when no matter how frugal we are and how much we have reduced usage by going green as we can, we
still pay more for the hydro delivery than the usage. We are not in some remote area. We are in a busy town where
seasonal rates in our opinion, and many other residents here, feel this is highway robbery and unwarranted in a
populated area. For example if our usage in a period is $400, the delivery is that or more making the bill $800-+.
Some of the neighbours on our street do not pay seasonal rates. Again, how is this fair. If you are on the same street,
you should all be in the same ball game. It doesn't cost more to deliver to me than my neighbour two doors down for

example. It certainly does not cost $400 more....

So, please, please get rid of this ridiculous classification. It's about time someone is looking and addressing this

insanity.





